
 
 

 

Early Years 
The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
Colours, fireworks and magic! 
 

          
     

       
              
We would like to welcome back all our Gatehouse children and their parents. It looks like 
everyone has had a wonderful break, full of fun and excitement. The children have been 
sharing many stories about their experiences.  
 
This week the nursery children have been learning about fire safety, stranger danger, and how 
to channel our emotions when out with our families at bonfire displays. We watched Fireman 
Sam’s top tips on staying safe and discussed them. The children expressed how they feel about 
the loud bangs and noises.  
 
We have been looking at colours and shapes and discussing size too.   
   
 
Mrs Santosh Roth    


